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This week’s news

Here is Owls class ‘flying’ to Kenya to find out 
what it is like to live there. All the children were 
smiling, engaged and having so much fun. 

Robins class have begun their cornet lessons. 
They will be learning with Mr. Hughes every 
Monday. This is such a brilliant opportunity and 
we can’t wait to see (and hear) their progress! 

Birthdays

Happy Birthday to…
Arlo (Wrens)

Emilia (Hawks)
Fiona (Wrens)
Holly (Puffins)

This Week’s 
Awards

Writer of the Week
Natalia (Robins)

Mathematician of the Week
Jacob W (Puffins)

Reader of the Week
Blanche (Owls)

Scientist of the Week
Isabella (Puffins)

Citizen of the Week
Ryan (Eagles) for being such a kind friend

Dates for your
Diary

Wednesday 27th September Harvest 
Festival in church (parents/carers 
welcome) 2.15pm children to bring food 
donations to school 
Wednesday 4th October  Year 4 trip to 
The Beaney, European Languages event
Sunday 8th October FOBS Circus event 
on the village green. Events start at 
12.30 and the show is 2pm. Email 
barhampta@gmail.com for tickets and 
more information. 
Wednesday 11th October Parent drop-in 
(to see your child’s books and classroom) 
3.15pm-4pm
Friday 13th October – Parent Celebration 
Assembly 9.10 a.m
Wednesday 18th October – Year 6 
Residential, Kent Test results
Tuesday 31st October 2024 Year R Open 
Day 10 a.m
Wednesday 1st November 2024 Year R 
Open Evening 5pm

Half terms begins on Monday 23rd 
October for one week. Children return 
to school on Monday 30th October. 

We welcomed back 
Ian from the KIC 
theatre this week. 
Each class did a 
fabulous drama 
workshop with him, 
based on their class 
topic.  

Walter (in Robins 
class) bought his 
fantastic racing car in 
to show the school and 
he told us that he has 
raced twice at 
Goodwood so far! Good 
luck for your next 
race Walter. Bea used 
to ride the car too, 
before she got too tall 
and Rupert (in Wrens) 
will be next! 
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